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All Secretaries of Ministries
Chief Secretaries of Provinces
Heads of Department

District Secretaries

Vacancy :- Post of Director (Information Technology)
Extension of the Closing date to 14.08.2024

Applications for the Director (Information Technology) post of Sri Lanka Information and
Communication Technology Service, which has fallen vacant in the Department of Information
Technology Management was Called in accordance with the notice for calling application published
in the website of Ministry of Finance, Economic Stabilization and National Policy
(www.treasury.gov.lk) on 22.07.2024 and the website of Ministry of Public Administration, Home
Affairs, Provincial Councils and Local Government on 25.07.2024. The deadline for accepting
applications was scheduled to end on 07.08.2024. Since there aren’t sufficient applications received
for a proper evaluation, the deadline is hereby extended up to 14.08.2024.

02. Accordingly, Please inform the SLICTS Officers in your institution who wish to apply for the
‘above post, to present the relevant application along with the recommendations from the head of the
institution and send to dgitm@itmd.treasury.gov.lk or forward by registered post to “The
Director General, Information Technology Management Department, The Secretariat,
Colombo 01 on or before 14.08.2024.

03. Your early returns in this regard is very much appreciated.

Ravindra\Pathmapriya
Director General



